

Brereton Parish Neighbourhood Development Plan



Contact Address: Brereton House, Brereton Park, Cheshire, CW11 1RY

Telephone: 01477 537377

Email: BreretonNDP@gmail.com

Rural Housing Needs Survey

Dear householder,

To help with the preparation of the Brereton Neighbourhood Development Plan, the project team, working on behalf of Brereton Parish Council, are seeking more detail about the current and future housing needs within the parish. We are also seeking to understand, if there are housing needs within the parish, how these might be met. To achieve this we are working closely with the Cheshire East Council's Strategic Housing Team, and have included a questionnaire on this subject for your completion.

The questionnaire will take no more than 5 to 15 minutes to complete. An explanation document is included. You may not need to complete all questions – please look out for instructions at Questions 4, 8, 9, 11 and 16.

We do appreciate that many of you have recently very kindly completed other surveys for the Brereton Neighbourhood Development Plan. Based upon the responses received, we feel there is a need to undertake this new survey for additional data on our housing needs as we want to ensure that we give as factual and comprehensive a view as possible in the Neighbourhood Development Plan.

Whether you consider yourself to have a housing need or not, the information that you provide is important. After some of the questions there is an opportunity to add comments to explain your response. This is not obligatory, but it will help us understand any points that you feel need reinforcing or expanding and will help us share your specific views.

Please note that all information provided will be treated in confidence and will not be attributable to any specific individual.

Please complete and return the questionnaire in the pre-paid envelope included by Friday 16th August 2013.

You will be able to find out more information and track progress of our Neighbourhood Development Plan, including the results of this Rural Housing Needs Survey when they become available, at www.BreretonParishCouncil.org.uk.

If you have any questions or concerns about completing the survey, then please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Cllr. Jane Deans

Chair, Brereton Parish Neighbourhood Development Plan